
 

Wroxall Primary School  
Admissions 
 

 

 

Wroxall Primary is an inclusive school that welcomes children from all backgrounds and 

abilities.   Applications are made directly to the local authority.   The only restriction 

placed on entry by the local authority is number of pupils, our current Pupil Allocation 

Number (PAN) is 25 per year group.   

 

If the year group you apply for is full, your child can be put on our waiting list and you 

will be informed when a space becomes available.  Parents may appeal against a decision 

to refuse entry, they can do so by applying to Isle of Wight Council. 

The Isle of Wight School Admissions Policy is set in accordance with the School 

Admissions Code of Practice published by the Department for Education. 

The Isle of Wight Council is the Admissions Authority for all Community and Voluntary 

Controlled schools on the Island. 

Please telephone Isle of Wight Council on 01983 821000 and ask for ‘School 

Admissions, or follow the link below for more information on the admissions process for 

Wroxall Primary School. 

https://www.iwight.com/Residents/Schools-and-Learning/School-Admissions/Admissions-Policies 
 
 

If you would like your child to attend Wroxall Primary School, and would like to come 

and have a look around, please contact the school office on 01983 852290, or email on 

office@wroxallprimaryschool.co.uk  so we can make an appointment. 
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